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UNITED STATES GENERAL Acc0uNTiNG OFFICE 
REGIONAL OFFICE 

SUITE 300-D. 2420 W. 26TH AVENUE 

DENVER, COLORADO 8021 I 

March i9, 1976 

Commander 
Department of the Air Force 
APO San Francisco 96360 

-,, 

Dear Sir: 

We have reviewed temporary lodging and other allowances in the 
accounts of the accounting and finance officer at Shu Lin Kou Air 
Station. 

Our review of the temporary lodging allowance (TLA) vouchers 
was limited to those members who received final incoming payments 
or departure payments in July 1975 and included all TLA payments 
made to the members since their initial entitlement. The other 
allowances were reviewed by comparing the information on the TLA 
vouchers to the members' monthly Leave and Earnings Statements 
(L&S) for the comparable period to determine whether those allow- 
ances were properly paid. 

Our review involved 52 members paid on 133 vouchers and in- 
cluded a comparison of 150 LES, We are pleased to report that 
we found no errors. 

Sincerely yours, 

Regional Manager 

cc: Comptroller of the Air Force 
Commander, USAFSS 
Commander, AFAFC 
Air Force Audit Agency Office, 

AFAFC 




